
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Andy & Jason Price (1st service) 
Alan & Tara Gilmore (2nd service) 

Marvin & Rachel Reinford (1st service) 
Michael & Sarah Scorzetti (2nd service) 

Nursery Karen Kratz & Sue Rice (1st ser/SS) 

Rachel Reinford & Rose Longacre (2nd) 
Ginnie Tietjens & Mindy Rahn (1st ser/SS) 

Tara Gilmore & Rachel Kiefer (2nd ser) 

Ushers Byron & Bernice Bealer (1st service) 
Rand Ziegler & Kevin Bannon (2ndser) 

Byron & Bernice Bealer (1st service) 
Rand Ziegler & Kevin Bannon (2ndservice) 

Closing  Jim & Lynn Swartley - February Jim & Lynn Swartley - February 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

This Week at Finland 

Today, 5:30-7:00pm - Families Following Christ small group 
Tuesday, 9:30-11:00am - Women's Bible Study on 1 John at the church 
Tuesday, 5:30-7:30pm - Simcha Dance Ministry practice in community room 
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Lisa's Worship Team Practice 
Wednesday, 10am to noon - OWLS meet at Drescher Dell to celebrate TODAY 
Wednesday, 7:00-8:30pm - Boys & Girls Club (grades 2 thru 5) 
Wednesday, 7:00-9:00pm - Youth Group Bible Study at church (grades 9 thru 12) 
Thursday 9:00-12:00pm - Home school co-op 
Friday, 6:30pm - Youth leave for Spiritual Life Weekend and return on Monday 
Saturday, 8:00-9:30am - Women's Bible Study "For the Love" 
 

Prayer Request 

Mennonite Mission Network - A delegation of 13 North Americans are worshiping 
with a congregation in Benin today, the Eternal Sacred Order of the Cheubim and 
Seraphim. Thank God for partnerships developed through MMN. Pray for Christ's 
body to be strengthened through relationship deepened on this 2-week visit. 
 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Leading all people into the presence of Jesus Christ 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Lead Pastor - Kris Wint; Associate - Gerry Clemmer 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor Gerry's office hours: Tues. Thurs. & Fri. 9am-4pm, Wed. 12-4pm 

Pastor Gerry's email: pastorgerryclemmer@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis, Jeff Janton, Marvin Reinford, Jim Dougherty, Chad Landis 

Visitation & Care Team –Arlin Benner, Shirley Kiefer. Dee Dee Good  
 

The family that prays together stays together 
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am - Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 

Worship in Song & Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.) 

Child Dedication (1st service) for Michael Aden Landis 
Scripture - (ESV pew Bible page 1300)                                          1 John 3:1-10 
Sermon - "Identify in Christ"                                                               Pastor Kris 
Experiences in Europe under Eastern Mennonite Missions                     Lauren Good 
Sharing Time and Prayer           Chad Landis - Elder in charge 
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                       Pastor 
 

Next Sunday's sermon title: "Oppressed" from Exodus 1-2 and Daniel 20 
 

* * * * * * 
Announcements 

 

Today, 5:30pm - Young adults are invited to a Super Bowl party at Arlin Benner's. 
 

Snowstorm "Jonas" made it necessary to change a few dates on our February 
church calendar.  Women's Bible study "For the Love" will meet February 13 and 27 
from 8:30-9:00am. The Jr. High and Boys & Girls Club pool party at the Upper Perk 
YMCA has been rescheduled to February 14. Parents, please drop off your kids at 
the YMCA at 2:30 and pick them up at 4:30pm.  
 

There are still a few "God's Creation" calendars on the table between the mailboxes 
for $1 each. Please help yourself and put money in the container provided. 
 

 
To Our Guests: 

 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________ 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer, Jana Scheetz, Ginger Wint) - next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Ginger Wint) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Cindy Paul & Sue Rice) - Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & Amy Reinford) - Room 204 second floor hallway 
High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coatroom 
Adult class - "Gospel-Centered Grandparenting" (Rich Longacre) - Classroom 2 behind coatroom 
Adult class - "Missional Living" (Gerry Clemmer) - classroom 1 in new hallway 
Adult class - "Bible Study in Leviticus" (Kris Wint) - G-3 in gym 
Men's Class - "Sacred Gifts & Holy Gatherings" (Marvin Reinford) - G-2 in gym 
Women's class - "Having a Mary Heart in a Martha World" (Diane D & Rachel R) - G-1 in gym 

Prayer Room - Classroom 4 in gym is available if you want to spend quiet time in prayer. 

Last Week's Attendance  

First service – 148 

Second service - 79 

 



All-church movie night - Friday, February 26th. The night will kick off with pizza at 
6:00pm and then we will watch "War Room" together. Join us to be encouraged 
and challenged as we watch this movie which demonstrates the power of prayer. 
 

Oh, no... "The Magicians Nephew" is missing!!! Please look to see if he is hiding 
among your CD collection at home. If you find him, please return him to one of our 
librarians. (It's the #1 CD from the "Chronicles of Narnia".)  
 

Upcoming Events 
 

March 5 - Youth Auction. Dinner & Raffle from 4:30-5:30 followed by the auction. 
Think about an event, activity, service or item you can donate. Be original!!! Mark 
your calendar and plan to bid with or against family and friends. 
 

March 24 - Maundy Thursday, there will be foot washing at 5:30pm followed by a 
Seder meal at 6:00pm. All are invited. If you plan to attend the Seder meal, please 
sign up by March 6th. 
 

March 25 - Good Friday Service at 7:00pm. 
 

March 27 - Easter Sunrise Service at 6:30am followed by a breakfast and our 
regularly scheduled services.  

Community Events 
 

Lenten House of Prayer is open every day this week from 9am to 9pm in the 
Fellowship Hall of Souderton Mennonite Church. All are invited to come be quiet, 
reflect, process, write, sit still, meditate, taste, listen, smell, work with your hands. 
Use all your senses to pray and encounter God. Call 215-723-3088 for more info. 
 

Penn View Christian School - February 9 or 17 is Early Childhood & Kindergarten 
open house. Saturday, Feb. 27 is an all-school open house. Tour the facilities. Find 
out more at www.pennview.org or email admissions@pennview.org. 
 

The Gallery at Rockhill will display a selection of quilts made by Rachel Derstine. 
An opening reception is this Saturday, Feb. 13, from 2-4pm. Come meet the artist 
and enjoy light refreshments. Gallery is open daily 9-5 and accessible to visitors 
with disabilities. Call Pete Leonowitz at 215-257-2751 ext. 214 for more information.  
 

Perkasie Patchwork Coffeehouse invites you to see "Wayfarers and Company", 
Feb. 20, 7:30pm. They will perform old-time songs and gospel music with dulcimer, 
banjo, fiddle, flute, guitar, and thoughtful voices. Visit www.perkmenno.net for more 
information. 
 

Franconia-Lancaster Choral Singers will present an A cappella hymn sing at 
Plains Mennonite Church, Sunday, Feb. 21, 3:00pm. A free-will offering will be taken. 
 

Spaghetti Dinner to benefit the Bally Community Preschool will be held Saturday, 
Feb. 27, 4:30-7pm at Bally Mennonite Church on a donation basis. It will feature 
assorted meat toppings, salad, garlic bread and homemade desserts. Take-out is 
available. Visit www.ballycommunitypreschool.org for more information. 


